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Mr. Kenneth Camp

Spectrum Cable Company
 
314 West Washington

Jonesboro s Ar. 72401
 

Dear	 Kenneth: 

As you are aware s the City of Jonesboro has been in need 
of additional office space at the City Hall at 314 West 
Washington for quite some time. Therefore s in accordance 
with the lease you signed with the City of Jonesboro dated 
September 15 s 1980 s regarding your office space at the 
same locations please be advised that the City of Jonesboro 
feels it necessary to exercise its option as described in 
Paragraph (16) and terminate y6ur lease effective May 31, 1987. 

Because of the nature of your business and understanding it 
will be necessary for you to move sensitive equipment, we 
have extended the moving date and given you an additional 
30 days to make arrangements beyond the 30 days required in 
the lease. 

We would be happy to give you a reference if you desire it. 

Si ncerely s 
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MAYOR 

HB/saw 
cc:	 Jonesboro City Council
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